Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Discretionary Housing Payments  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

“I know that the DHP pot was announced few weeks ago and I know for LCC it is £780,900 with an overall limit of £1,952,250 (2.5).  I am just wondering what LCC key priorities areas for spending this, is criteria pretty much the same as for last year.”
Answer:
You are correct in stating the Council’s central government allocation of DHP funding in respect of 2016/17 is £780,900, beyond which the Council may contribute towards an overall spend limit of £1,952,250.

The policy and criteria are available at:

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/180408/discretionary-housing-payments-2015-18.pdf and are unchanged from the previous financial year.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

